
1625 State Route 88, Suite 104
Minden, Nevada 89423 USA
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Return the enclosed proxy card or fill out the 
online proxy form prior to the meeting to be 

eligible for the drawing.
Visit your website at:

www.perennialvacationclub.com
to fill out the online proxy form.



A warm Texas howdy to Elvira
Rodriguez, our new Resort 
Manager in Bandera!  Elvira was 
formerly located at our Daytona 
Beach resort, but she is now
settling into cowboy country…
and cowboy boots... and doing a 
spectacular job heading up some 
major renovations.  Along with
our interior designer, Elvira is
guiding the renovations of 
12 kitchens and bathrooms, with
7 more coming this fall, as well
as supervising the addition of
new mattresses, furniture and 
other design elements.  As a 
truly “hands-on” manager, Elvira 
personally dug deep on the 
beautiful new landscaping, adding 
extra charm to this idyllic area.

Our unique hill country 
destination is proving to be 
incredibly popular both for 
vacationing and exchanging.  
Elvira’s dedication to our Club is 
making this special destination a 
vacation accommodation unlike
any other!

 www.perennialvacationclub.com              www.perennialvacationclub.com/hotlist.html            www.facebook.com/perennialvacationclub                  www.twitter.com/perennialvc



Your Perennial Family
By the Numbers 

Your vacation club has been in existence for 34 years.  Did you know that many members of the Perennial 
family have been around almost that long?   Two of our employees have been with us for over 25 
years.  Another three employees have been around for over 20.  One has been with us for over 15 years, 5 
for over 10 years and 7 for over 5 years.  And we’re not counting the many members who have been with us 
since the very beginning in 1980!

Date: Saturday, September 27, 2014, Time: 1:00 p.m.

Location: Eagles’ Nest, 472 Needle Peak Road, Stateline, Nevada

No official business will be conducted.  Annual Meeting of Members required by Club Bylaws.

Unable to attend this year’s Annual Members’ Meeting?
Just return the enclosed postage paid proxy card prior to the meeting and you are entered in a drawing where
you could win your choice of: a FREE Vacation Week, a FREE Direct Exchange or a FREE World Bank

Mail your POSTAGE PAID proxy today! 
Or visit us online at: www.perennialvacationclub.com and fill out the online proxy form.

 www.perennialvacationclub.com              www.perennialvacationclub.com/hotlist.html            www.facebook.com/perennialvacationclub                  www.twitter.com/perennialvc

Just got back from a week in Bandera 
and had a great time. There is always so 
much to do in the surrounding area. I 
wanted to say that I was amazed at how 
much better it was kept up. Everything 
from the grounds to the room, it was 
so clean and well maintained. Even 
though our condo had not been one 
that had been renovated it was so clean 
it was unbelievable. You could tell it 
wasn’t your average maintenance crew, 
but a team that takes pride in their 
work. All were so friendly and were 
eager to serve to our door. AWESOME 
STAFF THAT DESERVE A PAT ON 
THE BACK.

– Member from Texas

We would like you to know how 
impressed we are with your employees 
here and the condition of the resort! It’s 
amazing!! Elvira, Matt, Chaznik, and all 
the employees are first class and go the 
extra yard to ensure one’s comfort. This 
resort is truly a jewel in our club. The 
privacy, amenities, and open country 
setting are hard to find at any price!
We were here 2 weeks ago, and are 
back right now as paying guests for a 
few days for Octoberfest. (We wanted 
to save our full week for another time.) 
This resort is very special!!
Also want to throw in an extra plug for 
Chaznik! His energy and fun-loving 
personality are contagious! He’s a hard, 
serious worker with a fun, cheerful 

personality, that’s a great combination!
Thanks again for providing us with a 
great vacation and we feel so lucky to 
be a part of this vacation club! Your 
improvements here are outstanding.

– Member from Texas

We have owned a timeshare from 
Perennial Vacation Club since 1988. 
Even though we don’t go back to
Lake Tahoe often, we have exchanged 
to other places all over the world.
We have really enjoyed the many 
beautiful places we have been and
are still enjoying the timeshare.

– Member from Ohio

We get emails, Facebook postings, Twitter postings and website postings.                            And yes, we still get hand 
written letters. Below are three recent letters and postings the staff are all very appreciative to have received.



                   October 1, 2013 through September 30, 2014.
INCOME

MEMBERSHIP DUES...................................................... 4,085,959
DIRECT EXCHANGE........................................................... 84,000
INTEREST.............................................................................. 10,305
RENTAL............................................................................... 171,100
MEMBERSHIP CONTRACT FEES........................................ 8,800
MEMBERSHIP INVENTORY............................................. 247,695
WORLD BANK.................................................................... 115,700
OTHER INCOME............................................................... 300,400

TOTAL INCOME..............................................................5,023,959	

EXPENSES	
GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE....................................... 1,924,769
MEMBERSHIP DEVELOPMENT...................................... 139,800
INTEREST................................................................................ 1,275
FACILITY OPERATIONS
	 Lake Tahoe - Nevada....................................................... 960,069
	 Bandera - Texas............................................................... 640,390
	 Daytona Beach - Florida............................................... 1,055,700

	 TOTAL FACILITY OPERATIONS............................ 2,656,159
	
TOTAL EXPENSES...........................................................4,722,003
	
DEPRECIATION................................................................. 301,956
	
NET INCOME........................................................................................ 0

Bandera Bonanza:	Week 1-9      –	 Jan 3     -   Feb 28
Daytona Delight:	 Week 37-40  –	 Sept 12 -   Oct 3
Tahoe Spring Fling:	Week 16-19  – 	 April 18 -   May 9

You can vacation 24/10 (we figured out how to extend your
vacation days - we’re working on the hours).  Extend your 

vacation 3 extra days at no additional cost. Reserve during the 
following dates at your home resorts.

2015 BONUS WEEKS:      
The Winner of last year’s Proxy Drawing is:
		  Donna Ray
		  Hollywood, FL

The Winner of last year’s email sign-up is:
		  Debbie Adams		
		  Houston, TX

A limited number of memberships are available for
  current members, family and friends at an extraordinarily

affordable price.  Call the Membership Development Director,
Patricia Donavan, directly at 530.318.0398.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Interested in staying in Tahoe during 
Christmas week? 
Contact reservations for information 
about availability and upgrade fees 
for 2014.

to the former Club Ritz owners! 
We are delighted you have

chosen us for your future
vacationing needs!

 www.perennialvacationclub.com             www.perennialvacationclub.com/hotlist.html

                                        Even though there
              will not be a dues increase for 
the fourth consecutive year, we aren’t resting 
on our accolades!  Here are just a few of the 
improvements arriving at our doorstep:  all 
new mattresses throughout Tahoe; new 
televisions for Daytona Beach; road repair 
at the Eagles’ Nest; more new kitchens 
and bathrooms for Bandera; and upgraded 
free WiFi at all of our resorts.  And, our front 
desk staff continues to acquire new DVDs 
for our free lending libraries!


